
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in being a craft vendor at the Ojai Wine Festival. 
 
The Ojai Wine Festival is a one-day event starting at 11am and ending at 4pm with 
more than 4000 people attending every year. Our vendor booth spaces sell out quickly, 
usually by mid-March so contact us early. We allow for only 20 craft vendor booths per 
year. Please do not contact us after April 30th.  We will not have space. 
 
We do not allow: trucks or loud generators, double booth spaces, service-based 
companies, franchises or corporations to rent a booth space but they can become a 
sponsor at certain levels and receive a complimentary booth space. Please visit our 
website page at https://ojaiwinefestival.com/2019-sponsors/ to be a sponsor if you are a 
corporation or service industry provider.  
 
We look for hand crafted items such as jewelry, artwork, wine and beer related items, 
uniquely crafted clothing as well as gourmet foods to sample and sell. We do not allow 
for duplicity of booths but with jewelry, clothing and items of that nature we do allow a 
few types as long as they are uniquely different from one another. We give preference 
to vendors who have participated before.  All vendors are juried and then notified if they 
have been chosen to participate. 
 
Vendor fees are $300 per 12’ by 12’ booth space and liability insurance is required. You 
need to furnish your own 10’ by 10’ pop-up canopy. There is no electricity or WIFI at the 
event site. If you are interested in applying for our event, please email Kathy Doubleday, 
our vendor coordinator at: vendors@ojaiwinefestival.com in January. Please give her 
the following information: company name, phone number, email address, mailing 
address, website address and a detailed description of the items you plan to sell, attach 
pictures if possible and any other pertinent information. If she has booth openings, she 
will send you an application to fill out. There are no refunds on booth spaces if you 
cancel. If you do not pay or send in your certificate of insurance by April 30th you will 
lose your booth space. We do not hold checks for payment at a later date.  
 
As a benefit of being a craft vendor at the Ojai Wine Festival you are listed on our 
website and in our Event Guide that is an insert in the Ventura County Star News. For 
publication we need the following: 

1. Company Name 
2. Website address link 
3. Short description/list of what you will be selling 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Ojai Wine Festival.  This is a 501(c)3 fundraising 
event with proceeds going toward community projects and internationally that benefit 
youth, education and women and children’s health.  For more information about our 
Rotary Club and Foundation please visit https://portal.clubrunner.ca/2844. 


